
UNIVERSITY OF ST. MICHAEL’S COLLEGE 
VISITOR SAFETY POLICY 

It is the University of St. Michael’s College’s policy that all visitors 

(including guests) are required to be assigned to a staff member.  While 

on campus they are required to follow all University of St. Michael’s 

College safety policies and procedures as set out on the University’s 

health and safety board and website. 
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